Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in community’

Volunteers Needed to Support Medical Students

On Wednesday, May 3rd, 2017, third year medical students will learn
about interviewing individuals with mobility or developmental
disabilities. Volunteers are needed to pretend to be patients while
medical students pretend to be physicians. The medical students will
interview volunteers about medical history only, there will be no
physical exam.

Volunteers who have disabilities will meet with several students
throughout the afternoon with each interview lasting about 20 minutes.
This is a GREAT chance to help these students feel more comfortable
caring for patients with disabilities! The experience will begin at 1:00
PM and end around 5:40 PM. For details, contact Ann Robinson at
614-685-6551 or email at robinson.861@osu.edu.
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